Today we will collect our Four Cents A Meal Offering. This hunger offering is collected on the
first Sunday of each month. 25% of the offering benefits Hedgesville Loaves and Fishes and the
other 75% is sent to the PCUSA for world-wide hunger programs. It is called Four Cents A Meal
because it is suggested that each family contribute four cents for each meal each family member
eats in one month, i.e. a family of four would contribute 16 cents per meal per day. 16 cents x 3
meals a day = 48 cents. 48 cents x 30 days = $14.40 per month.

The EPMC will host Vespers in the Park on this evening, at 7:00 p.m. at War Memorial
Park.

The Maintenance Committee will meet Monday evening at 7:00.

The church office will be open on Tuesday from 9:00 - noon with Robin Brown.

Ron Hansen is putting together a "members through the years" exhibit and is asking all
members to send in photos, especially old photos. This will be a temporary exhibit and all photos
will be returned to owners

Stewardship and Church Finances go hand in hand and that will be the main agenda item
for the August 13 meeting of the Session. The Rev. Lisa Webb of the Woodstock Presbyterian
Church will be in attendance and present an informative presentation about Stewardship and
Church Finances. The Rev. Randy Webb, Acting Presbytery Executive will also be present and
inform the session of the process of securing a new pastor. This meeting is open to all members of
the church and will begin with a Fellowship Dinner at 6:00 p.m. There will be an opportunity to
ask questions of both Lisa and Randy. Everyone is invited and encouraged to attend this special
meeting.

FWPC will host a Red Cross Blood Drive on September 23* from 1:00 -7:00 p.m.
Please watch the bulletin for more details.



